
 

  

 

 
 

 

SPECIAL PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE BOARD EXAMINATION FOR 
MECHANICAL ENGINEERS 

 RESULTS RELEASED 
 

 
 

             The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces that 27 out of 118 passed 
the Mechanical Engineer Licensure Examination given by the Board of Mechanical 
Engineering in: Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates; Al-Khobar, Jeddah and Riyadh, 
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia; Doha, Qatar and in Kuwait last September 2016. The results of 
examination with respect to fourteen (14) examinees from Riyadh were withheld pending final 
review and analysis of the said examination. 
 
 The members of the Board of Mechanical Engineering who gave the licensure 
examination are Engr. Jesus M. Redelosa, Chairman; Engr. Fernando S. Guevara and 
Engr. Mirardo C. Malazarte, Jr., Members. 
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